
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
(RFP)

The  Southwestern
Pennsylvania  Corporation,  a
501(c)(3)  corporation,  on
behalf  of  the  Southwestern
Pennsylvania  Commission
(SPC), is requesting Technical
Proposals and Price Proposals
(together, Proposal packages)
for  obtaining  consultant
services  to  assist  with  the
development  of  the
Southwestern  Pennsylvania
Regional  Climate  Pollution
Reduction Plan.” The selected
firm or team of firms will assist
SPC  with  developing  a
two-part plan consisting of a
regional  Priority  Climate
Action  Plan  (PCAP)  and  a
Comprehensive  Climate
Action  Plan  (CCAP).  The
“Southwestern  Pennsylvania
Regional  Climate  Pollution
Reduction Plan will assist the
region  in  understanding  and
addressing  the  sources  of
climate  pollution  and
emissions,  and  will  produce
an  actionable  plan  with
high-priority projects that will
proactively  address  these
issues  for  the  region’s
residents.   The  Request  for
Proposals (RFP) was released
by SPC on August 30, 2023.
Copies  may  be  downloaded
from  the  SPC  Website
(www.spcregion.org)  or  may
be obtained by e-mail request
to  Catherine  Tulley  at
ctulley@spcregion.org. Electro
nic  submissions  will  be
required via SPC’s SharePoint
site.  Full  submission  details
are  provided  in  the  RFP
document. Proposal packages
are due on October 2, 2023.


